
 

M 
E 
D 
I 
A 

R 
E 
L 
E 
A 
S 
E 

TINGIRA.ORG.AU

TAA MR  2 - 22
Friday 22 April 2022

AUTHORITY
Brad Murphy

President

TINGIRA
AUSTRALIA

ASSOCIATION

ABN 72 952 167 649

E  tsec@tingira.org.au
W  tingira.org.au

M  0417 - 223 040

TINGIRA
AUSTRALIA

UPDATE BRIEFING NOTE 
FORMER RAN JUNIOR RECRUITS & TINGIRA ASSOC MEMBERS 

"We are informed by authorities that ANZAC DAY parades nationally in 2022 will return to a 
status of 'normality’ in most states this year. 

Tingira Australia Association will parade its banner in Cairns, Bundaberg, Gold Coast, 
Sydney, Adelaide, and Perth this year with the local coordinators organising their groups. 

The national Anzac Day booklet is now available to download from the association website 
with statewide contacts, event times, and meeting places for the parade march and after 
march reunion functions. 

At this stage, there are only WA changes to the published timetable in the national booklet on 
our website. 

LEEUWIN BARRACKS DAWN SERVICE - Tingira members, family, friends, and former 
RAN Junior Recruits are invited to the Dawn Service conducted by the Army Cadets 
at 0600 Monday 25 April at the Flag Station and JR Memorial, Leeuwin Barracks. 
Parking is in the main car park/parade ground. Seated no later than 0545. Floral 
tributes are welcome, the Association will be represented. This event is not catered. 
RSVP is not required. WA COVID safe protocols will apply. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable and memorable day. Representing the association as fine 
young men that the RAN Junior Recruits of the past have always been, and some new and 
renew some past friendships on the day at the after march reunions. 

Thank you, for your commitment to march with Tingira on this most commemorative occasion 
that we treasure as a valued member of the Australian ex-service community. 

Lest We Forget 

Brad Murphy 
President 
Tingira Australia Association 
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